
Radio script – voters who are blind or have low vision 

Formality phase 

Make your vote count at the federal election on Saturday 3rd May.  

There are two ballot papers—a small green one for the House of Representatives, and a large white 

one for the Senate.  

On the small green ballot paper, you’re voting for a candidate to represent you in the House of 

Representatives. Number every box in the order of your choice.  

On the large white ballot paper, you’re voting for representatives of your state or territory in the 

Senate.  

You can either vote above the line by numbering at least six boxes for parties or groups, in the order 

of your choice, or below the line by numbering at least twelve boxes for individual candidates again, 

in the order of your choice.  

If you make a mistake, just ask for another ballot paper and start again.  

Your vote will help shape Australia.  

For more information, call one-three, two-three, two-six or visit aec dot gov dot au forward slash 

assistance.  

Authorised by the Electoral Commissioner, Canberra. Station Sponsor.  

 


